
Groningen, 8-11-2019 
 
 
Dear tenant, 
 
 
Below you will find new information regarding living in de Woldring Locatie. 
 

• On Tuesday November 13th the utility company will perform activities around the building. 

Because of this, the heating/hot water will be interrupted for a certain amount of time. We 

expect this interruption to last between 10:00 AM and noon (12:00).  

• From next Monday we will start to remove the protective material that covers the hallway 

floors. This process will most likely take several days to complete. The protective materials in 

front of both elevators at the street side of the building will not yet be removed due to the 

ongoing construction activities.  

• The fitness devices have been delivered to the fitness room (available only for tenants). It is 

expected to take about one more week for the fitness room to be operational. Since the 

water company has not installed the water supply to the fitness room, the sanitary will take 

slightly longer to be functional. 

• Residents need to park their bicycle in the numbered bicycle storage. It is not permitted to 

place bicycles in front of or against the building. Due to the fire departments driving route, it 

is also not permitted to place any bicycles, scooters, etcetera around the building or near the 

waterside. Could you please also notify your visitors? Only visitors are permitted to place 

bicycles in front of the building. Make sure that the fire department’s water connection to 

the building is accessible at all times! 

• Residents of the Woldring Location are not allowed to park cars on the parking area behind 

the adjacent office building. 

• In case your residence warms up more than you wish, we advise you to turn of the bathroom 

radiator. This radiator in the bathroom can be switched off by turning the switch on the 

radiator. 

• The instruction manual for the Climarad ventilation system can be found on our website at 

the FAQ: https://www.dewoldringlocatie.nl/veelgestelde-vragen/. Unfortunately, at this 

moment only a Dutch version is available. 

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Woldring Verhuur 

https://www.dewoldringlocatie.nl/veelgestelde-vragen/

